
11/4/2016 Edcgov.us Mail- Fwd: Public hearing Nov 10th 

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Fwd: Public hearing Nov 10th 

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us> 
To: Charlene Tim <charlene. tim@edcgov. us> 

Thu, Nov 3, 2016 at 2:27 PM 

----- Forwarded message ---
From: frank Lukachinsky <paluka44@yahoo.com> 
Date: Thu, Nov 3, 2016 at 2:07 PM 
Subject: Public hearing Nov 10th 
To: planning@edcgov.us 

Hi 
We received notice of the public hearing on Nov 10th concerning the consideration of Rezoning Z16-0003/Williamson 

Act Contract WAC16-0002/Hermosa Vista Ranch submitted by John and Maria Taylor. My wife Kathy and I will not be 
able to attend due to work obligations and would like to give our input. We recently purchased Parcels 041-360-14 and 
041-360-15 and plan to build a home their in the near future. We want to know if this change would affect the zoning of 
our parcels. If the Rezoning would make it more difficult for us to build our home, then we would both be against it. Also 
we would like to know if it would affect our driveway entrance on Hermosa Vista in any way. We are currently trying to 
get all the zoning issues that affect the building of our home figured out. Of course if the Rezoning of the Taylor property 
would not affect the current zoning rules for our two parcels, then we would not have any objections. 

Please feel free to contact us at any time. 

Thank You, 

Frank and Kathy Lukachinsky 
7607 Paddon Rd Vacaville Ca 95688 
Home 707 447-7614 
Cell 707 365-7965 
Parcels 041-360-14 and 15 Map 12/57 
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